
 

For Local 8 Members at Tri-Cities Community Health 
March 25, 2024 

   

Negotiations Continue 
 
Tuesday, March 26 we will be in negotiations again.  We are hopeful that we can come 
to an agreement and move forward with the ratification process.   
 
We need a strong showing of solidarity and we need your help! 
 
Ways to show your support: 

• Wear one of the stickers your bargaining team has been handing out 
• Put a Window Sign in your car or house 
• Share the OPEIU Local 8 Social Media post that was posted on March 8th  

   
Questions? Contact your Union Representative, Angie Wedekind, 
at angie@opeiu8.org.  
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